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The short connector trail

\

between Lincoln Trailhead and ®

Collie Ridge Trail would remain te rnatz 'z ’e

as is.

Presently, this trail is too narrow to

accommodate the level of traffic it now

receives. This connector trail is deeply

rutted and eroded, and is in need of
Kimprovement.

NO ACTION

(Existing trailhead and parking B
facilities at the Good Spring United
Baptist Church would remain as is,
with no alterations.

Trail access would continue from the church
yard. Good Spring Trailhead currently has
parking for 6 passenger vehicles. This
trailhead does not have parking for vehicles
with horse trailers. j

FNo connector trail in the R
Maple Springs Complex
would be constructed.

No additional administrative
roads, such as the White Oak
Trail, would be authorized for
bicycle use.

Horse use would continue on a

portion of the Maple Springs Loop

Road and the Good Spring Church

Road.

Mol D > o
No improvements would be

made to existing

trailhead/parking area at

Lincoln, First Creek, or

~

Small parking areas would
not be constructed at three
locations which lack parking:
the start of Crystal Cave

Temple Hill Trailheads. Road, the start of the Great
Each trailhead presently has only Onyx Road, and at the
10 parking stalls both for horse White Oak Trailhead.
Crailers and passenger vehicles. \_ Y,
Visitor uses of Sal Hollow Trail, h Gxisting parking and trailhead\
Buffalo Trail, and portions of facilities at Maple Springs
Turnhole Bend Trail would Trailhead would remain as is,
remain as they are currently with no alterations.
authorized. The trailhead is currently limited to
Sal Hollow Trail would be open only to parking for six passenger vehicles and
hikers and bicycles year-round. Horse eight horse trailers.
use would continue to be disallowed on j
Sal Hollow Trail, but would continue to
be allowed on Buffalo Trail and Turnhole F‘rhe Park will not study h
Bend Trail.

\_ Y, other trail proposals, such
as the extension of the
Mammoth Cave Railroad
Bike and Hike Trail to
adjacent communities.

~

All other visitor uses of the
park trail system would
remain the same - as they
are currently authorized.




